
67th Legislative Assembly Special 2021 Session  

Joint Technical Corrections Committee  

My name is Stephanie and I have lived in North Dakota my entire life. I have a 3 year old daughter and 
another baby girl on the way.  

I am in favor of HB1510 and respectfully request that you support this bill.  
There is no reason a person should be discriminated against based on vaccine or immunity status of ANY 
age.  
By looking at the number of North Dakotans who showed up to the Capitol yesterday it is clear that We 
the People do not want the government to decide what is best for ourselves and our families. This is a 
personal choice, and we are in charge of our bodies and what goes in to them-NOT the government.   

Please support this bill. 

Thank you,  

Stephanie Hager 
Mandan, ND  


